
 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION LETTER 
 

18 August, 2020 

 

To whom it may concern: 

By means of this letter, we would like to recommend the “Centrul de Consultanta in Afaceri” 
NGO (CCA) as a competent and reliable Consulting Organization, with an advanced capacity to 
implement a wide range of consultancy services for entrepreneurs. CPIU IFAD has been 
collaborating with CCA since 2001, which was involved in various activities implemented under 
IFAD Programms, especially assisting beneficiaries in business plan elaboration, preparation of 
loan /grant applications and trainings.  
In the last three years, the CCA has been contracted and implemented the following services: 

1. Training of young entrepreneurs - IFAD programs loan beneficiaries on “Marketing and 
access to markets for agribusiness”-2019(contract no. B&S-37/19 from 13.05.2019). 
One day training was organized for more than 50 farmers. 

2. Information seminars for young entrepreneurs about IFAD finance opportunities -
2017(contract no. B&S-027/17 PRRECI from 19.06.2017). 

3. Assistance to young entrepreneurs in business plan elaboration and preparation of loan 
application for accessing financing within IFAD Programms (contract no. B&S-034/17 
PRRECI from 23.06.2017) 
 

CPIU IFAD appreciates the collaboration with “Centrul de Consultanta in Afaceri” NGO, which 

during the years, has shown a professional attitude and skills in performing their tasks. 

Thus, CPIU IFAD is recommended “Centrul de Consultanta in Afaceri” NGO as a company with 

a team of professional experts, always providing high quality services.  

I recommend, to all interested, to choose the professional team. 

 

Sincerely,  

Burlacu Elena 

Financial Services and Rural Development Manager 

CPIU IFAD (www.ucipifad.md) 
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